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Hello everyone,

on behalf of the team at Treescape®, I hope you had a great start 
to the new year. We look forward to working with you again in 
2021.

We would like to share some recent news with you below, as we 
have been involved in some interesting projects over the last few 
months. 

Some of our recent jobs included a helicopter to remove trees, and 
an artistic collaboration to turn a skip bin into an urban oasis. 

Moreover, we have some handy tips and guides available to be 
considered when planting trees. 

Finally, we’re proud to announce that we have been acknowledged 
by The New Zealand Workplace Health and Safety Awards. 

Kind regards

Ed Chignell
Executive Chairman
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Our Work
Tree removal by 
helicopter

Replanting after tree 
removal

Trees fall, and sometimes they fall 
onto houses. To minimise the safety 
risk to the residents and to avoid 
any further damage, we had to 
remove 30 very large pine trees. The 
challenge? No access for vehicles 
and machinery such as crane and 
trucks. So, a helicopter was needed to 
complete the job.

Considering planting trees after a 
tree removal? Check out these 4 tips 
and our planting guides before you 
start filling the space.  

Read more

Read more

Read more

Email us 

We are hiring!
Know of someone who is looking 
for a new Arborist role? Talk to 
us! We have current opportunities 
open throughout the country. 
Flick us a quick note with the 
details and we will get back to you 
shortly.

21 Huia Road, Otahuhu, 
Auckland 1062

11 Quindus St, Wacol, 
QLD 4076, Australia

treescape.co.nz treescape.net.au

Connect  
with Treescape®

Health & Safety Award
Vitae best initiative to 
promote better worker 
health

newsletter@treescape.co.nz 
P: 0800 873 396

We are aware that we operate in a 
“noisy” industry and that there’s a stigma 
around hearing loss. To make Treescape® 
a better workplace, we have partnered 
with the National Foundation for the 
Deaf and became a Hearing Accredited 
Workplace. In December, our efforts 
have been acknowledged by The New 
Zealand Workplace Health and Safety 
Awards. 

We have sent you this information because we believe that it may be of interest to you and your 
business. However, if you do not wish to receive any further communications from us please 
unsubscribe here.

Tips & Advice

Australia

Art & Plants

An urban oasis … in a skip bin! Our 
creative approach and collaboration with 
the Inner West local council transformed 
a refurbished skip bin into a piece of art 
with a tiny urban garden inside.

Read more

Customer Service
Your feedback matters 

We strive for industry excellence and 
would like to thank you for helping us 
work better! We continue asking our 
customers if they would recommend 
us to a friend or a colleague and 
monitor the feedback in our 
Customer Satisfaction Portal. Would 
like to share your thoughts? Let us 
know! 

Share your feedback
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